December 11, 2007

Madison Plan Commission

215 Martin Luther King Jr., Blvd.
Room LL-100

Post Office Box 2985

Madison, Wisconsin 53701-2985

To Whom It May Concern,

On November 29, 2007, the Zoning Board of Appeals approved our plans for a garage.
We now ask your approval for this structure. This will be a small detached garage where
our driveway terminates at the Southeast end of our lot. The lake borders the lot on the
North side. The area is very flat and no vegetation will be removed for building. The
building site is bordered on two sides by trees and bushes planted to soften the view of
the existing parking area. Storage gained will help with problems in our basement from
wet conditions caused by high lake levels.

We will be happy to answer any questions or concerns you may have about our project.
Please feel free to call 608-255-8315.

Robert & Deborah Luther
901 Lake Court

Madison, Wisconsin 53715
608-255-8315




